
  
 
 

May 14, 2025 

To whom it may concern, 

Company name: Mitsubishi Paper Mills Limited 

Representative: Ryuichi Kisaka, President and CEO 

(Code No.3864, TSE Prime) 

Contact: Daisuke Yamada,  

General Manager, Strategy Planning Division 

(TEL. +81-3-5600-1488) 

 
Notice of Receipt of Dividends from a Consolidated Subsidiary 

 
Mitsubishi Paper Mills Limited (hereinafter reffered to as the “Company”) received a dividend of surplus from a 

consolidated subsidiary as described below, in its non-consolidated year-end-closing for the fiscal year 2025/3 (April 1, 2024 
to March 31, 2025), 

We would like to apologize for the delay in disclosing this matter. In view of the importance of the timely disclosure system, 
we will make effort to disclose the information in a timely and appropriate manner. 

 
1. Detail 

The Company received 1,921 million yen as dividends from Mitsubishi Oji Paper Sales Co., Ltd., its subsidiary on 27 Jun 
2024. 

 
2. Effect on the financial result of the Comoany 

Dividends of 3,597 million yen received from consolidated subsidiaries, including the subsidiary in question, were 
recognized as non-operating income in the non-consolidated financial statements for the fiscal year 2025/3, however, since 
the dividends were received from consolidated subsidiaries, there is no impact on consolidated results. 

 
 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event 
of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 


